
Dear Mr. Collins, 

70721 S. US 131 White Pigeon, Ml 49099 

Phone: 269-483-0066 Fax: 269-483-0053 

www.fiberby-products.com 

+ Recycling and Processing Wood Fiber 

I am responding to the violation notice we received with a date of April 20,2020. 

~ I 

The date the violation occurred was on March 12, 2020. The gauge that measures the pressure 

for the SVCYCLONE had stopped working. Before you (Mr. Collins) had left Fiber By-Products, 

the maintenance team fixed the gauge and had it operational. The gauge is checked daily when 

the plant is in operation. 

Cory Schrock 

cc: Ms. Jenine Camilleri 


